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Pawnee City Council Informed of Property Donation 
(KLZA)-- Bob Miller, President of the Pawnee City Economic Development Corporation
informed the City Council last week of property being donated to the group that will
eventually be owned by the City. 

Fred and Louise Kenton have agree to donated property located
just to the north of where the new Assisted Living facility is to
be located to the Pawnee City Community Foundation.  The
properties will then be turned over to the City. Pawnee City will
then be responsible for razing two homes on the property.

The area could eventually be utilized for further developments.  
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